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We are committed to communicating with you: Please continue to check in on the League of Women 
Voters of Greater Green Bay website and our Facebook page, and read our monthly newsletter for 
important information.  
 
Watch for...  

• Some new work we’re going to be doing around the Constitutional Amendment referenda – they 
are not good news for citizens, but more to come on that.   

• The Green Bay Press Times for some important articles.   
• What you can do... Anyone interested in writing letters to the editor around voting and the 

importance of participating in the voting process? Please let Denise Gaumer Hutchison know by 
contacting her at 920-883-7462 (call or text).   

 
Job well done... 

• A great group of LWVGGB members showed up at the recent GB City Council meeting to show 
support for the additional early voting locations. The new locations passed the City Council – a 
great moment for democracy!   

• What you can do... Be watching for further opportunities to get engaged in communicating to 
the public about the importance of civic engagement. 

https://my.lwv.org/wisconsin/greater-green-bay
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=league%20of%20women%20voters%20of%20greater%20green%20bay

